What we are learning in the Summer term:
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Theme:  Medicine Woman (Summer 1) 


We will be learning about the life and achievements of Elizabeth Blackwell.


Theme: Going Wild (summer 1 and 2)


This is a science topic where we will be learning about the habitats and life processes of different animals and humans.


Theme: Dancing Spy (Summer 2)


We will be learning about the life and achievements of Josephine Baker.








Maths


We will be following the PowerMaths scheme of work. The topics we will be looking at this term are: position and direction, problem solving, time and weight, volume and temperature. 


Please help your child learn to count in, 2s, 3s, 5s and 10s.








English


During the first half term the children will be looking at different fables and folk tales. They will use these as inspiration for different writing activities. Some children will continue with RWI and guided reading will take place 3 times a week.


Your child will be given a reading book for home, bring it to school every day. Please ensure reading records are signed and are also brought into school.


Spellings will be sent home weekly for our spelling test on Thursday.








YEAR 2 Buttercups


(Miss Burkmar)





School uniform reminders


Jewellery, apart from plain stud earrings and watches, is not to be worn in school.


Footwear - plain black shoes


Please name all school uniform!


Long hair must be tied back. 








Essential Learning Experiences


KS1 trip to EUREKA.


Walk around the Entwistle.


Visit to a beach.


                          





Computing


We will be looking at searching for information online this half term. 


Next half term we will be looking at making presentations digitally.





PE


In PE this term we will be focussing on fitness, invasion games and athletics.


Our PE lessons will be on Wednesday and Friday.





Please ensure your child brings their PE kit to school on these days in a bag








RE


In R.E our topic for the first half term is ‘Ascension and Pentecost’





In Summer 2 our topic will be ‘The Church.’


                                                                                    


                                             


 














